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RENFREW ROAD SLIDE 

FINAL UPDATE 
 

 
April 13th, 2017 
2:00 P.M. 
 
This is an information update on the land slide on Renfrew Road in Peachland, that 
occurred on Friday, January 6, 2017. 
 
The previously closed section of Renfrew Road is now open to traffic.  
 
The slide repairs are substantially complete, and the road has been repaved.  The slide 
area will be hydroseeded in the coming weeks, to increase slope stability. 
 
The temporary traffic lights further south on the one-way section of Renfrew Road have 
been removed, and that section of road is again open to one-way traffic heading north.   
 
Final costs are not yet known, but the repairs did not exceed the estimated budget of 
$750,000.  Staff are continuing to work with Emergency Management BC and our 
regional emergency management program to access additional funding assistance.     
 
“We would like to thank everyone for their patience and support during these past few 
weeks.  A special thanks to the affected residents for their understanding, and to all 
those who assisted to ensure the best possible outcome for the community.” said Mayor 
Fortin. 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Mayor Cindy Fortin  Elsie Lemke, CAO   
250-212-9416   250-767-2647 or   
    Cell 250-490-7244 
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